
“Sicklines” for the 

first 7 days of Illness 
 

 

 should be a "self certificate” from 

your employer/college. 

 

 will no longer be provided privately. 

 

 
Urgent/emergency appointments should not be 

made for this purpose of sickness certificates but 

for urgent medical reasons.  

 

This will help to ensure appointments are 

available to you when you are ill.  

 

 

 

 

Thank You 


